
Library Board Agenda Memo 
 

From:     Ashia Gustafson, Library Director 

Library Board Meeting:  March 12, 2020 

Subject:    Travel Requests 

 

Summary:  Request for funds for registration and travel. 

Background:  Nita Gill and Nancy Swenson would like to go to TLCU again this year. They attended this 

conference in 2018. They found it very helpful in learning how to better utilize our Library Software, TLC. 

This year’s conference is in Virginia. 

Ashia would like to attend Library Legislative Day in Washington, DC. Hotel would be covered by SDLA 

and there is no registration fee for Library Legislative Day.  

Discussion:  

Recommendation:  Okay travel and conference registration cost.  

 

 


